
BUSINESS REGULATION ON ROADSHOW IN MOGWASE 

FEEDs Business Regulations recently conducted  a roadshow 'at the Mogwase shopping 

complex and taxi rank. Taxi drivers,learners and community members were educated on 

the negative impact of alcohol abuse  

They were also alerted on the schedule of liquor licence renewals which will start on 22nd 

October 2018. 

Community members were also informed about the upcoming NW Business Licencing bill 

and consumers were  educated about their rights and responsibilities. The unit conducts 

these operations throught the year and will be coming to a area near you. 

The consumer affairs office and liquor regulations unit of FEED advising consumers of their 
rights and the negative effects of alcohol use 




